
Van: LDF <ldf@scania.com>  
Verzonden: dinsdag 22 oktober 2024 16:42 
Aan: Liviu Prodan <L.Prodan@eurol.com> 
Onderwerp: RE: Eurol Geo-Max FE 5W-30 
 
Dear sender, 
By sending you this e-mail Scania confirm that we have handled your request sent in on 2024-10-21.  
 
Infineum UK Limited, who is the owner of the formulation code Confidential corresponding to 
specification Scania LDF-4, have by your attached confirmation letter confirmed they supply their 
product to Eurol bv. Eurol bv confirm that they market Confidential under trade name Geo-Max FE 
5W-30 in SAE 5w-30.  
 
The quality of the product is not in any way approved by Scania by this mail, as we have no insight in 
your supply logistics nor production process. The confirmation from Confidential will expire in our 
system three years from the date of this email. A completely new application is mandatory for future 
confirmation extensions. 
 
Scania is free to withdraw the listing of confirmation letters at any time and will if so, inform you by 
replying to the e-mail requesting the original confirmation. 
  
Sincerely, 
LDF support 
 
Scania CV AB 
SE-151 87 Södertälje, Sweden 
LDF@scania.com                                                   
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